
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Park Street Apartments sidewalk replacement 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

Goodhue County is planning to mill and overlay CR 20 in 2022.  As part 

of the project they will be addressing ADA compliance of the sidewalk 

and steps at the Park Street Apartments.  The City of Cannon Falls 

would be responsible for the cost to replace the area of sidewalk 

approximately 130 feet in length as highlighted in green on the 

attached map.  The sidewalk replacement would be needed in order to 

achieve ADA grade requirements. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to replace the sidewalk as part of the 2022 

Goodhue County mill and overlay project as recommended by the 

Public Works Commission. 




